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June 10, 2025 

 
To Whom it May Concern, 

 
Subject: Notification for Survey – Test Posts 
 PINS: 681500051, 681480312 
 
Trans-Northern Pipelines Inc. (TNPI) is committed to operating in a safe manner in order to protect the public, 
the environment, and the pipeline. As you may be aware, a TNPI pipeline crosses on or near your property. 
As part of our ongoing preventative maintenance programs, TNPI conducts various inspections of its pipeline 
systems. This letter is to inform you that TNPI has contracted Corrosion Services Company Ltd. (“CSCL”) 
to complete a walking survey of the pipeline right-of-way. Work is to take place beginning on or around June 
1, 2025, and ending around November 30, 2025 (weather and work schedules permitting). 
 
The purpose of this survey is to inspect the test posts and perform minor maintenance on the posts as 
needed. A field crew of two to three members will be on site to locate the test posts, verify their condition, and 
use handheld equipment to collect data and ensure they remain in proper working order. 
 
Please note that no excavation or ground disturbance activities will occur. 

What to expect: 
 

• Work is scheduled seven (7) days per week from 7:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m. (the only exception is high 
traffic public areas where work may be scheduled during off-peak hours). 

• Every effort will be made to avoid any disturbance to landowners and travelers. 

• You may notice a parked vehicle or see two or three people (wearing high visibility vests) from TNPI or 
CSCL walking on your property to access the right-of-way. 

• All vehicles will remain within the road limits or lanes. 

• The field work will be done on foot so as not to damage the land. No heavy equipment will enter the 
property. 

• TNPI or CSCL worker(s) will spend roughly one (1) hour at the site gathering information. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding of our need to perform these required inspections. We 

understand that you might have questions regarding the proposed work. Additionally, if there are any access 

issues we should be made aware, please do not hesitate to contact Lucas Cuff – Phone: 647-376-6195 or email 

at lucas.cuff@fonturinternational.com. 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Lucas Cuff, Municipal Planner 
FONTUR International Inc. 
As Representative for 
Trans-Northern Pipelines Inc. 
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